
 

 
 

For Immediate Release 
December 15, 2022 

*** Media Release *** 
Monroe County DMVs Christmas Food Drive 

(December 15th, Rochester NY) – Monroe County Clerk Jamie Romeo today was proud to 
announce that Monroe County DMVs will be hosting a food drive this Holiday season in 
partnership with the local non-profit Unity & Healing through Hope of Monroe County. 
Residents are encouraged to bring in canned goods and dry food to donate for the next two weeks 
to help support families in. Collected barrels are located at all four DMV locations: 

 

Henrietta DMV   1225 Jefferson Road 

Irondequoit DMV   545 Titus Avenue 

Greece DMV    152 Greece Ridge Center (inside the Mall) 

Rochester (Downtown) DMV  200 East Main Street 

 

“It is important to remember that while many of us make holiday preparations to share meals and 
special time with family, many in our community struggling will poverty will not have the same 
opportunities. I want to thank Clay Harris with Unity & Healing for helping establish this 
partnership with local DMVs. Together, we hope to help spread the make this holiday season one 
of joy and comfort for every family in Monroe County.”  

Clay Harris of Unity & Healing through Hope of Monroe County added “We at Uniting and 
Healing through Hope of Monroe County would appreciate all the community support in their 
donating for Christmas. There’s great need so please help and give generously!” 

If you have questions or need more information regarding this food drive please feel free to 
contact our communications officer Katelyn at mcclerkpress@monroecounty.gov 
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